

Dear Glenbrook Community,

It has been determined by the President of the Board of Education and the Superintendent that it is not practical or prudent to hold an in-person meeting because of the disaster declared by Governor Pritzker. This meeting will be conducted by audio conference using the Zoom webinar platform pursuant to Public Act 101-0640 (5 ILCS 120/7e). As a result, the Board of Education meeting will be conducted telemetrically using the Zoom webinar platform.

While members of the community will not be able to physically attend the meeting, they may access the live streaming of the discussion in one of the following ways:

• Chromebook

- Before getting started, download the Zoom application from the **Chrome Web Store**.
- After the Zoom application has been downloaded, follow <u>these simple instructions</u> to get started.

Mac or PC

- Before getting started, download the Zoom application from Zoom's website.
- After the Zoom application has been downloaded and installed, <u>open the Zoom</u> application.
- Once the application has been opened, follow these simple instructions to get started.

• iPad or iPhone

- o Download the Zoom Cloud Meetings app from the **App Store**.
- After the Zoom application has been downloaded, follow these simple instructions to learn how to Sign In and Join a meeting.

• Android Device

- o Download the Zoom Cloud Meetings app from **Google Play**.
- After the Zoom application has been downloaded, follow these simple instructions to learn how to Sign In and Join a meeting.

After loading the Zoom application on your device, enter the webinar number below:

Webinar ID	825 6129 1500
Webinar Password	3801

In an effort to reduce any technical barriers to this meeting format, members of the community will only have the ability to listen to the discussion and view the materials that are being presented during the meeting. Anyone who would like to address the Board may do so by calling (847) 486-4728 and leaving up to a three-minute voicemail message. Messages must be left by 3:00 PM on the day of the meeting. Please leave your name and address on the message so that the administration may follow up if necessary. Messages will be subsequently reviewed to ensure that they are appropriate for a public presentation (e.g., no profanity), and then played aloud during the public comment period on the agenda.

If you have any questions or need technical assistance accessing the meeting, please contact the school district's Help Desk at <a href="https://help.needings.needin